American Culinary Federation Educational Institute Accrediting Commission

April 30, 1990

Paul W. Batty
Dean of Academic Services
Oakland Community Coflege
27055 Orchard Lake Road
Farmington Hills, MI 48018

Dear Mr. Beatty:

Since you have answered the stipulations raised in Dr. Roche's letter of January 23, 1990, I am pleased to advise you that the Culinary Arts (AAS) and Apprenticeship Programs has been granted initial accreditation for five years, not to extend beyond December 31, 1994.

Congratulations on achieving accreditation, and we welcome your programs as a member of ACFEI.

A press kit will be mailed to you. An accreditation certificate will be presented to you at the ACF Convention in July of 1990.

Again, congratulations, and best wishes for a successful year.

Sincerely,

Mary Petersen, Director 959 Melvin Road

Annapolis, MD 21403

(301)268-5659

cc: Mr. Robert B. Zemke, R.D.

